
Individuals and communities should have  the right to say 'no' to gas   
exploration on their properties or when it has the potential to threaten   
their water resources. 
 
Keep the laws in the federal jurisdiction to have a consistent approach   
across Australia. 
 
Kind regards 
Diane Evers 
 


